
 
FELLOWSHIP BIBLE CHURCH 

 
Remember the word that I said to you, “A servant is not greater 
than his master.”  If they persecuted Me, they will also 
persecute you.  If they kept My word, they will keep yours also. 

     John 15:20 
 
 

FRIENDS OF THE WEEK 
 
GEMSS (Girls Entering Maturity Step by Step) is a fellowship 
of young ladies encouraging one another through prayer and 
Bible study and learning to live for Jesus in this world.  Pray for 
wisdom, health and strength for Ann-Phyllis Murphy as she 
visits with the young ladies.  Also pray for the young ladies 
(here and around the world) to grow in grace and the knowledge 
of Jesus Christ. 
 
 

ANNOUNCEMENTS 
 
Wednesday – 6:00 AM  Elders’ Meeting 
Wednesday – 7:00 PM  Prayer Meeting 
 
Next week will be our Communion Service.  Take time this 
week and prepare your heart for this time. 
 
For the next three Sundays, Leslie will be taking family 
pictures after the morning service.  Please have yours taken so 
the Family Picture Board can be brought up to date. 
 
We will be hosting the Ozark Regional IFCA meeting on 
Tuesday, January 8.  The sessions are open and you are 
welcome to come. 
 
Announcements continue on back of bulletin. 
 
  

 
Sunday 

December 30, 2007 
 

 
Sunday Morning Prayer                                                  9:00 AM 
  
Sunday Morning Classes                                                9:30 AM 
 
Sunday Morning Worship                                            10:45 AM 
 
     Message                          John Glasser 
 

The “Other” Christmas Story 
Revelation 12:1-17 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Evening Service                                                              7:00 PM 
 
     Message                                                       Steve Barthelemy 
 
 
 



 
ANNOUNCEMENTS 

 
Remember the opportunity you have to send toothbrushes and small 
tubes of toothpaste with Dale to Haiti this month.  Please have your 
contribution to him by the middle of January. 
 
Now is the time to start praying, asking God if you should be a 
part of the Ireland Team Ministry this next summer.  We will 
have a meeting in January with more details.  
 


